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BULLETIN 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
It is with a heavy heart that I write to inform you that our brother Carl Henry has passed away.  Carl 
was a long time NABET member and beloved by his colleagues and co-workers.  Please keep Carl and 
his family in your thoughts and prayers during this difficult time.  There will be no funeral.  A wake will 
be held: 
 

Monday January 25th, 2021 from 2:00pm-4:00pm and 7:00pm-9:00pm 
 

Fullerton Funeral Home 
769 Merrick Road 

Baldwin, New York 11510 
(516) 223-7460 

                             
Very truly yours,  

 
Louis M. Marinaro 
NABET-CWA Vice President 
NABET-CWA Local 11 President 
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